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Communiqué 

Meeting of the Program Approval Committee of the Nursing and Midwifery 
Board of Australia held on 24 July 2018.  
 
The Nursing and Midwifery Board of Australia (the National Board or NMBA) is the national regulator for 
the nursing and midwifery professions in Australia. It is established under the Health Practitioner Regulation 
National Law, as in force in each state and territory (the National Law). The NMBA approves programs of 
study that lead to registration and/or endorsement. 

Approved programs of study leading to registration and/or endorsement 

The NMBA has considered and approved the following programs of study in July 2018 

Other amendments and matters for consideration for a nursing program:  

Education provider Program Campus 

Fox Education and Consultancy Diploma of Nursing Addition of course code 
HLT54115 

An online search is available for all approved programs of study leading to registration and endorsement 
as an enrolled nurse (EN), registered nurse (RN) and/or midwife. You can also search for approved 
programs of study leading to endorsements for RNs and midwives.  

Associate Professor Lynette Cusack, Registered Nurse 
Chair, Nursing and Midwifery Board of Australia 

For more information 

• Keep up to date with regular news and updates on the National Board website 
www.nursingmidwiferyboard.gov.au  

• Visit www.nursingmidwiferyboard.gov.au under Contact Us to lodge an online enquiry form 

• For registration enquiries: 1300 419 495 (within Australia) +61 3 9275 9009 (overseas callers) 

• For media enquiries: (03) 8708 9200 

http://www.ahpra.gov.au/Search.aspx?q=national%20law
http://www.nursingmidwiferyboard.gov.au/Accreditation/Approved-programs-of-study.aspx
http://www.nursingmidwiferyboard.gov.au/

